DONALD T. MCMILLAN

814 11th Avenue
Salt Lake City, Utah 84103
(801) 322-4337

January 10, 1982

J. Mclaren Forbes
Consulting Geologist
2275 Mueller Drive
Reno, Nevada 89502

Dear Mac,

T presented the Lincoln, the Sikver King and the Rowley
to my freind at Plexus Resources, the small Canadian
company based here in Salt Lake. They are still looking
at the Silver King with a sharp pencil as a small
shipping operation to one of the Arizona smalters.

They don't thin k that either the Lincoln or the Rowley
would be economical to work under foreseeable conditions.
Right now they have a breccia pipe in Washington that
runs about 2 3/4 million tons at 1.8% copper and think
it would make an ideal low-cost mining operation but
needs $1.25 to $1.50 copper to operate. The Rowley 1is
lower grade and would be a higher cost mining operation
so they aren't interested.

I am taking the liberty of keeping a copy of your one
page summary and the location map and geology map with
drill holes plotted in case I have an opportunity to
sound out someone else who might be interested. Thanks
very much for sending the material to me and maybe
something will work out if copper mining ever gets back
on its' feet.

Betty joins me in best wishes to you and Sue.

Very truly yours,

(Dl-\
Dofiald T. McMillan
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